SUPERINTENDENT Sean McPhetridge, Ed.D. GOVERNING BOARD
Mary Beth Alexander
Lizet Cortes
Carmen Daniel
Kimberly Hines
Sophia Layne

Welcome to the 2023-2024 CUSD Budget Advisory Committee

We appreciate your interest and willingness to explore and advise our CUSD Governing Board on issues related to the Cabrillo USD annual revenue and expenditures. We are looking forward to a collaborative process where all stakeholder voices are represented and effective and efficient measures are discussed for collective impact to improve learning.

All meetings will be held via Zoom from 6:30 to 8:00 PM on the following dates:

August 2, 2023

September 13, 2023

October 11, 2023

November 15, 2023

December 13, 2023

To join the meeting, please click on the dates above for the respective Zoom link.

Should you have any questions regarding this confirmation invite please contact Holly Lynne our Business Administrative Assistant at 650-437-5164 or email her at lynneh@cabrillo.k12.ca.us We are looking forward to our collaborations in support of the education of our youth.